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Statement by the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 At the 8437th meeting of the Security Council, held on 21 December 2018, in 

connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled “Threats to 

international peace and security caused by terrorist acts”, the President of the Security 

Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:  

 “The Security Council has reviewed the implementation of the measures 

as described in paragraph 1 of UN Security Council resolution 2368 (2017) in 

accordance with paragraph 104 of resolution 2368 (2017). No further 

adjustments to the measures are necessary at this time. The Security Council 

will continue to evaluate the implementation of such measures and make 

adjustments, as necessary, to support full implementation of the measures with 

respect to all individuals, groups, undertakings, and entities included on the ISIL 

(Da’esh) and Al-Qaida Sanctions list.” 

 

https://undocs.org/S/RES/2368(2017)
https://undocs.org/S/RES/2368(2017)

